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THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 1995, CONTINUED 

neighborhood representatives from the area immediately west of downtown have 

approached INCOG staff with a concept to close and reconfigure some streets near 

and into downtown Tulsa. Staff is in the process of refining the preliminary 

concept, as well as some alternatives. Because it involves the area west of the 

Proposed new jail site and Brady Avenue, which could be an important route to 

the jail, they felt it was important to bring this information to the Board. 

The request by the neighborhood (District 10) is to clase Archer. The 

information presented today was to update the Commissioners on some of the 

changes that will need to take place in the future. Selph stressed that the 

Board doesn't want to do anything without having full input from the 

neighborhood associations. Harris added that the City of Tulsa will be the 

primary authority and will have final say. The Board assured Taylor and Fitts 

that any property that Tulsa County acquires for the new jail facility will be 

Maintained by Tulsa County. 

Carr presented an update on the FY-95 Tulsa County budget. The following 

documents were presented to the Board: 1) Estimate of Jail Taxes and Recovery 

of Expenses, @) Recommendation General Fund Changes (October 1995), 3) Items in 

the General Fund Budget Relating to Jail Operations, and 4) Estimate of Jail 

Taxes and Recovery of Expenses. Harris stated this was good information but 

premature. He added that the Budget Board needs to be briefed on the above 

information. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 

ATTEST: 

4 Mey. a 
n HastYngs, Aounty Clerk 

(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE MAY BE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF 
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS) 


